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Zone  E -9  News le t t e r  
Au gus t  2017  

ZC  Ma r g i e  Wa l t e r s  “Se r ves”  t he  News  

Welcome to all new Lions! 

Monthly Reports: Remember your reports need to be submitted by the 20th of 
each month.  

MD19 dues: Send by August 31. 

Fall Convention: Vancouver B.C., October12-14. Registration is available in 
the Border Crossing. 

Cabinet Meeting: DG Harry Lipponcott conducted  the District E cabinet 
meeting and retreat. It was very productive and energized those attending. The 
goals for  clubs in our district included increasing officer excellence awards 
and increasing membership for clubs across the district, by 141 members. 

CAMP STIX: Fundraiser On Saturday, August 26 from 10:00-12:00 at the 
Garland Theater. One time showing of a local film A Mermaids Journey.  

Legacy Project: There is still time to give back to our communities in this en-
deavor. 

Centennial Service Challenge:We will continue to serve in the areas of Hun-
ger, Environment, and Vision. The challenge has added more specifically pe-
diatric Cancer and Diabetes. Clubs participating will receive a patch for their 
banner. Report to MYLCI. 

Bed Races: Liberty Lake will hold their annual Bed Race fundraiser on Sep-
tember 22. It is a fun event. For information contact Mary Jo Buckingham. 

Romp and Roar: Chewelah Valley Lions will host a Golf tournament and 
Scramble on September 16, 2017. Registration form is attached. 

Upcoming events: I would like to share your activities and projects, so please 
send a list of your yearly events, so I can post them in the monthly newsletters. 

LCIF: Every club is encouraged to have a LCIF club coordinator. Report your 
coordinator to MYLCI.  

 

MYLION APP: For more info:www.mylion.com  Try it today! 

 

HELP!!! If your club needs 
help with any activities in the 
next year, contact  me and I will 
try to assist you.  


